
You can now quickly access the ACMG ACT sheets and Confirmatory Algorithms by clicking 
the ACT Sheet button on the homepage of the ACMG website www.acmg.net?  The ACMG ACT 
Sheets are a very useful tool for Newborn Screening follow-up and were developed to help guide 
physicians through the process of confirming the diagnosis in a baby who has a positive Newborn Screening 
(NBS) test result.

You can quickly get an application form for any of the grants sponsored by ACMG?  Grant 
information is posted right on the homepage of our website at www.acmg.net.  Click on the link for 
more information about a grant award or to download an application.

You can access up-to-the-minute information about the 2008 ACMG Annual Clinical Genetics 
Meeting directly from the homepage. Click the “Annual Meeting” icon at www.acmg.net to get 
information about hotel reservations, abstracts and posters, CME and CEU credit, program 
schedules, exhibitors and lots more. 

The ACMG lists all current Committees and Board of Directors under the “Committee” tab of 
the ACMG website?  Go to www.acmg.net then click on “About ACMG” then select “Committees” 
from the dropdown menu.  You can scroll through the committee listing to view each committee, its 
chair(s) and mission statement or click on “View Committee Roster” for a complete view of the 
members for each committee.   

Every Donor Counts. Are YOU Supporting the ACMG Foundation?

Did you know that when more ACMG members donate to the American College of Medical Genetics 
(ACMG) Foundation, you not only support the future of our profession, but we are better able to attract 
outside grants and donations? Foundation, corporate and individual donors from outside the College 
membership are more likely to support an organization in which all members are committed through 
their charitable giving, with gifts large or small. Donations to the ACMG Foundation help support the 
practice of medical genetics and can be made year round.  The ACMG Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-
for-profit organization. Gifts and grants from individuals, foundations and corporations are fully tax-
deductible according to law. Such contributions enable the educational activities of the American 
College of Medical Genetics, which strives to fulfill the medical genetics needs in human health, 
improving the quality of life for all. For more information about the ACMG Foundation, please write or 
call: ACMGF, 9650 Rockville Pike, Bethesda, MD 20814; Phone:  301-634-7127. 
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ACMG Salary Survey Statistics Released 

The Final Report of the 2007 ACMG Salary Survey is now available in the Members Only section of the 
ACMG website. This report presents findings from the first national survey to specifically collect data 
about the compensation of MD and PhD Medical Geneticists in the United States. The Final Report 
supersedes the Preliminary Report released in November 2007. It includes 25th and 75th percentile 
salaries, salary comparisons based on administrative positions, and salary comparisons based on the 
number of laboratory directors at a site and by director title (e.g., Senior Director, Co-Director, 
Associate Director, etc.). The American College of Medical Genetics will continue to conduct salary 
surveys of the profession on a periodic basis, with findings available as a “Members’ Only” benefit. 
Non-member survey participants may contact the ACMG office at acmg@acmg.net or (301) 634-7127 
for instructions on how to access the Report.  If you are neither an ACMG member nor a survey 
participant but would like to purchase the 2007 Salary Survey Report, please contact acmg@acmg.net
for an order form.  

Are you a Genetics Media Star? 

Are reporters contacting you for comments about genetics stories?  If so, ACMG has great resources for 
the media and public including news releases, policy and practice guidelines, news statements, the free 
online Find a Geneticist tool, genetics experts and much more. 

If you are interviewed by the media for a genetics story and think ACMG possibly should be included, 
please refer reporters to the ACMG Online Newsroom at www.acmg.net or have them contact Kathy 
Beal, MBA, ACMG Media Relations Officer at kbeal@acmg.net.  “Together, we can ensure that current 
and accurate information about medical genetics is conveyed to the media and public,” said Kathy Beal. 

Mark your Calendars 
Upcoming ACMG Annual Clinical Genetics Meetings 

March 12-16, 2008 
Hyatt Regency Phoenix & Phoenix Convention Center 

Phoenix, Arizona 
Visit www.acmgmeeting.net

March 25-29, 2009 
Tampa Convention Center & Marriott Waterside Hotel and Marina 

Tampa, Florida 
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